
Loveland Community Club

September 13th Meeting

School is off to a great start! The kids enjoyed the 1st day Assembly where they were introduced to the
theme, introduced new staff & welcomed kindergarten students. 
Sneak Peek & Curriculum Night were successful & it was great to have parents Back in the building. 
The teachers have had reading/math screening meetings to start benchmarking
Safety Committee is installing outside cameras, and they should be finished next week
Teacher Grants: 

Mrs. Dowse $1,500 for K-3 Appropriate books (list compiled by teachers)
Mrs. Streff $108.44 to cover a book used for a staff book study
K-6 $38 for 50 extra headphones to have on hand
Mrs. Rinn $20.41 for Carpet spots
K-6 $122 cups for each classroom 
Mrs. Schuemann $67.68 for laminating supplies

Principal's Report: Steph Hornung

Introduction of attendees: 10 in person & 5 on zoom
Download the Welcome Packet online as a great resource
Vacancies in committee chairs: Still need TAGG, Wellness, & Directory

President's Report: Carrie Strovers

Christina is the point of contact for all grade reps, she will communicate the important info 
Homecoming Parade: 10/6 with the theme Neon Disco, shirts will soon be available to buy on the website. The
6th graders will hold the Loveland banner and all other students can walk along with them
School parties: as of right now, no volunteers needed as no parents are allowed in the building, they can
however come watch the parade outside. There will also be a video of the parade. If that changes, it will be
communicated

VICE President's Report- Christina Greenwald

$621.92 Profits of Spirit Wear, 
$ 1,631.61 Expense for VIVI Dinner table and auction item
$7,500 Expense given to Mrs. Hornung for future teacher grants

Treasurer Report-Lisa Preston

Loveland Launch is our Direct Giving campaign, all of the proceeds stay at loveland, it runs from 9/16-9/27
Wednesday 9/15 there will be an all school assembly to kick off the launch. Our goal this year is $7,500!
online donations under $250 can be done online through our square and venmo, donations over $250 can be
done online through the Westside Foundation 
If you need a letter to send out to a business that would like to donate, we can get you in contact with
Lindy

Loveland Launch-Lindy Bender

There will be a slightly updated logo this year
We will be adding more water bottles, shirts and yard signs.
Phasing out old merchandise such as pants, shorts etc.

Spirit Wear- Anne Duggins & Maggie Yambor

We will be bringing this back this year, look for the first one to happen toward the end of October. Looking to
do 3 again this year.

Family Dining Nights- Meghan Manning

Join Us for our Next meeting October 4th on Zoom Only


